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MINUTES OF THE PUBLIC FORUM 

HELD ON 13 MAY 2020 

 
1. Opening 

 

The Public Forum commenced at 5.32pm. 

 
2. Presentations relating to listed Items on the Council Agenda 

 

Written submissions received: 

Name Item no Item description For/Against/
Neutral 

Glenn Roberts 6.1 Review of Determination REV.2020.1000 - 
Development Application DA.2019.065 - 3 
Lot Community Title Subdivision - 71 
MacDiarmid Road, Burra 

Against 

Chris Daly 6.2 Draft Jerrabomberra Innovation Precinct 
Infrastructure Planning Agreement 

Against 

 
3. Petitions 

 

There were no petitions submitted. 

 
4. ‘Questions on Notice’ from the Public 

Responses to the following ‘Questions on Notice’ received up to Wednesday 6 May 2020 were 
provided and tabled at the meeting (see attached for responses): 

 Received from In relation to 
1. Cameron Tack Bungendore footpaths – Forster Street 

 
5. Presentations by Invitation from the CEO/General Manager 

 

There were no presentations. 

 
6. Closure 

 

As there were no further matters, the Public Forum closed at 5.36pm. 



 
 

ATTACHMENT TO MINUTES OF THE PUBLIC FORUM 
HELD ON 13 May 2020 

 
 

4 ‘Questions on Notice’ from the Public 
 
Responses to the following ‘Questions on Notice’ received up to Wednesday 6 May 2020 were 
provided and tabled at the meeting  
 

 
Questions submitted by: Cameron Stack 
 
 

1. How might council consider bringing forward plans to implement a shared pathway to the 
childcare centre on Forster st (west) in annual budget and prior to finalisation of the 
Bungendore integrated transport strategy for reasons of public and pedestrian safety. 
 
Response – Community Connections 
A shared path along Forster Street (between Molongolo St and Ellendon St) is listed as a high 
priority project in the Bungendore Pedestrian and Mobility Plan which was adopted as part of the 
Integrated Transport Strategy in 2019. It is listed in ninth spot in the list of high priority shared 
paths to construct in Bungendore behind higher priority paths in the area. 
 
Submissions on Council’s draft Operational Plan remain open until 1 June 2020 and can be 
made at yourvoice.qprc.nsw.gov.au 
 

 


